
 
 

ALAMEDA COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT ANNOUNCES 
WALK-IN TRAFFIC COURT AT FREMONT HALL OF JUSTICE 

 
Fremont – Alameda County residents will have the option of quickly resolving traffic 
tickets in Fremont thanks to the creation of a new Walk-in Traffic calendar at the 
Fremont Hall of Justice on October 2, 2007.  
 
Without the Fremont Walk-in Traffic Court, residents in Fremont, Newark, Union City 
and the unincorporated areas of Washington Township must travel to courthouses in 
other communities to take advantage of walk-in services.  Now South County residents 
can resolve tickets closer to home in a single day, as can commuters who work in or near 
Fremont.  
 
“This program is consistent with the walk-in services currently offered in Hayward, 
Pleasanton and Oakland,” Lynette Norcup, Trial Court Administrator for Pleasanton and 
Fremont said.   
 
The court will conduct hearings on Tuesday and Thursday mornings beginning at 9 a.m. 
Space is limited, and cases will be heard on a first come, first serve basis. The courthouse 
will open at 8:00 a.m.   
 
Creation of the Fremont Walk-in Traffic Court is part of an ongoing effort by the court to 
standardize and increase the level of service and efficiency throughout its locations.  
 
Media Contact: For further information please contact Lynette Norcup, Trial Court 
Administrator, at (510) 818-7500 or by email at lnorcup@alameda.courts.ca.gov  
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